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IT‘EIIHEESABAT Turkmenistan to Study China’s Experience in Vocational Education

Representatives of the Ashgabat Secondary Vocational School of Tourism and the Vocational
Technical School of Infocommunication of the Turkmenistan Institute of
Telecommunications and Informatics are on a working visit to China. This was reported by
the electronic newspaper “Turkmenistan: Golden Age.”

The Turkmen delegates visited the Guangxi Vocational and Technical College, where they
learned about training methods for production processes using robotics, VR, and AR
technologies. Specialists from the republic also visited the Guangxi Institute of
Electromechanics and Polytechnic in Nanjing.

During their stay in China, Turkmen specialists will visit the Railway Transport Vocational
School in Luzhou and the Guilin Tourism University. The purpose of the trip is to participate
in training activities within the framework of the Central Asian Regional Economic
Cooperation (CAREC) program of the Asian Development Bank.
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